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I support S2HC because it will make it easier to site homeless shelters in a variety of zones, and it's
urgently needed everywhere in the city to address the housing emergency. The code change will
increase housing flexibility by allowing group living configurations more broadly, including making
dormitories, senior care facilities, co-housing, and single-room occupancy apartments will be easier
to build -- which will give more people more opportunities to be safely sheltered and housed.?Please
don't delay, and vote to support our community's houseless members by making it easier to get them
the housing support they need, as quickly and easily as possible. Thank you.
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